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Amy Johnson

From: webmaster@cityofsalem.net
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2017 5:13 PM
To: citycouncil

Your 
Name 

Theresa Byrne 

Your 
Phone 

503-364-7190 

Street 1175 Duffield Heights Ave SE 

City Salem 

State OR 

Zip 97302 

Message 

Re: Proposed Ice Rink at Riverfront Park, Facility Use Agreement language I’m concerned about 
the language regarding Insurance, on Page 8, Section E. I don’t see anything in this section that 
requires the Provider to obtain insurance policies that have been approved by the City. I think that 
should be a requirement. In addition, the Agreement includes the following language: “The 
PROVIDER shall be financially responsible for all pertinent deductibles, self-insured retention, 
and/or selfinsurance.” This language allows the Provider to choose deductible or retention amounts. 
I think the City should determine what deductible or retention, if any, should be allowed, based on a 
review of the Provider’s financial resources. Do they have assets that can be tapped in the event 
they default on their financial obligations? If not, I don’t think they should be allowed to have 
deductibles. Theresa Byrne 1175 Duffield Heights Ave SE Salem OR 97302  

 


